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20th January 2021 

Dear Parents 

Update to Remote Learning Offer – Using Microsoft Teams for meetings/live lessons 

Thank you for your continued support with remote learning and taking the time to complete the survey.  

Your feedback has been really helpful to us as we continue to review our approach. It was lovely to be able 

to share so many positive comments with staff who are working tirelessly to support children in school and 

at home, as well as their own families.   Please see below for a summary of responses. 

We have now made the following changes to our remote learning offer. 

 Introduction of Microsoft Teams for live lessons and opportunities to meet as a class.   

 Reduced English videos/activities where it was too much. 

 Updated our remote learning offer with timings to reflect government guidelines and to help 

parents know how long to spend on activities.  A minimum of KS1 -3 hours and KS2 4 hours per day.   

Our remote learning offer is based on a blended approach, as the evidence has shown different 

approaches to remote learning suit different types of content and pupils.   We will continue to use a range 

of ways to engage and deliver the curriculum.  A copy of our Remote Learning Policy and updated offer can 

be found on our school website along with a copy of all letters and resources. 

 

Microsoft teams 

As part of this approach we will be inviting your child to join Microsoft Teams so that they can take part in 

some live lessons or meet as a class.  It is important to emphasis we will not be doing this for every lesson.    

Please follow the separate instructions on how to activate your child’s Microsoft account so they can 

join a Teams meeting with their teacher and class.  We intend to start using this from Monday 25th 

January so please activate as soon as possible in order for your child to participate. Please carefully read 

the instructions as there will not be an invite with a link (which those who use Teams may be familiar with).  

Children will be given a link to click and a time in Seesaw which will take them straight to the class channel.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Matthews 
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Results from Remote Learning Survey to Parents Jan 21 

This is based on responses from 26 families  

Please indicate your level of agreement with the following statements 

 

What could we do to improve the home learning provision? 

Summary of suggestions  Number of responses 

Nothing, all working well  9 

Reduce length of lessons  7 

Live lessons 4 

Social opportunities for class to meet  4 

More pre-recorded lessons 1 

More feedback 1 

 

Other comments /feedback 

Summary of responses Number of responses 

Seesaw platform works well 9 

Great feedback to children  7 

Amazing support from teachers 5 

Teacher videos are working well 5 

Pre-recorded phonics working well 2 

Hard to keep up with the work set each day 2 

Keep to no more than 4 activities a day 1 
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